
From: nancypendletonwhite@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy White
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments on Docket U-200281
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:59:16 PM

Dear UTC Commissioners,

Keeping households connected to power is important to me because...[Tell your story. Why is this issue important to
you? ]

In line with that, I urge you to:

•       Keep Washington families connected to power for the duration of the pandemic and through economic
recovery.

•       Erase the utility debt of low-income households. 

•       Require utilities to pay their fair share. Prohibit utilities from charging customers for lost customer load and
fees they are legally prohibited from collecting.

Sincerely,
Nancy White
13311 E Forrest Ave  Spokane Valley, WA 99216-0202
nancypendletonwhite@comcast.net
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